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NOTICE OF THE 206th ILLINOIS ENDANGERED SPECIES PROTECTION BOARD 
MEETING 

 
 

The 206th meeting of the Illinois Endangered Species Protection Board will be held on: 
May 23, 2025, beginning at 10:00 a.m.  

 
Director’s Boardroom 

Illinois Department of Natural Resources 
One Natural Resources Way 

Springfield, IL 62701 
 

A WebEx link to join the meeting remotely will be available on the ESPB website: 
https://dnr.illinois.gov/espb.html 

 
 

 
   

Items to be considered for inclusion on the agenda for this meeting must be sent to the Board 
(dnr.espb@illinois.gov) no later than close of business on May 5, 2024. 
 
An opportunity for public comment will be provided at the meeting for anyone wanting to 
address the Board.   
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